

Fulmodeston Rd, Stibbard, Norfolk, NR21 oLT

Tel: 01328 829228,

Email: office@stibbard-allsaints.norfolk.sch.uk

website: www.stibbardallsaints.com

Holt Rd, North Elmham, Norfolk, NR20 5JS

Tel: 01362 668318,

Email:

office@northelmham.norfolk.sch.uk



Newsletter

Week beginning October 9th

Dear families,

Thank you for all of the All Saints community for the kind reception you gave our SIAMs inspector last week. She was very complementary about the way we all made her feel. I will share her report with you when I receive it.

After half term at North Elmham we say a sad farewell to Terri Sparey but a big welcome to Kathryn Rees. Kathryn is joining us from Wreningham Primary where she has years of experience. I know you will join me in wishing Terri all the best. She has been an important part of North Elmham for many years and we will be sad to see her go.

We do not believe in punitive measures when teaching children how to behave for life. Children need to learn about themselves and their place within society to ensure a lifelong understanding of how to behave and interact with others. Values underpin what we do. Through the restorative approach, we teach children to use these values through play, interaction and conflict resolution. We expect children to leave primary school able to conduct themselves kindly, respectfully, honestly and with integrity and be able to resolve their own problems with minimal adult involvement. We believe these skills are essential for life. Our relationship policy can be found on our website.

Reminders: Water only in bottles. No toys in school. Please supervise your children carefully at drop off and pick up please.

Víctoria McConnell

DIARY DATES

Term dates - Autumn term 6th September – 20th December.

(Half term 23rd -27th October)

Parent Teacher Meetings – week beginning 6th November

(and again, wb: 4th March)

Harvest Festival 19th October All Saints Stibbard 10am school hall

Friday 20th October North Elmham Church at 2.30

Everyone welcome

Christmas Week (wb 11th December) including productions and Christmas lunch and jumper day 15th December

Open afternoons/evenings

Reception – 22nd (North Elmham) and 23rd (All Saints Stibbard) November (for 24-25 intake)

All Saints nursery open day: November 23rd 10-2



Fulmodeston Rd, Stibbard, Norfolk, NR21 oLT

Tel: 01328 829228,

Email: office@stibbard-allsaints.norfolk.sch.uk

website: www.stibbardallsaints.com

Holt Rd, North Elmham, Norfolk, NR20 5JS

Tel: 01362 668318,

Email:

office@northelmham.norfolk.sch.uk



Friends of All Saints School Stibbard.

The 'Friends' are a committee consisting of parents with a passion to ensure our children at All Saints Stibbard School have experiences & memories to treasure.

These opportunities are achieved through the Friends raising funds during fun events, provided for both the children & their families.

Any profits made through these events go directly back into the school, benefitting the children. A few examples being; the keepsake Year 6 leaver's hoodies, supplying sun cream to every class & yummy lollies for the whole school to enjoy & hydrate with on Sports Day. Also, transport has been provided so the children can enjoy different school trips & attend events such as the Christmas Carol Service which was presented to parents at Gt. Ryburgh church last year.

You may or may not have noticed that the Friends have set up an area located inside the entrance between the nursery & the school for preloved uniforms. This is all free to take as needed. If you have any preloved uniform to donate we also welcome this. Please pop it either on the rail or in the box provided. It's a great way to recycle & help others!

Being a Friend is a great way to get involved with your child's school & we would love for you to join the Friends as ideally more members are needed, even if you can't commit all the time for every event.

If you have a desire for further involvement please feel free to contact the Friends. Either DM us on our Facebook page, (where you'll also find our recent updates if you give us a follow), email us direct at: friendsallsaintsschoolstibbard@gmail.com or come say, 'Hey' at the upcoming school Book Fair where the Friends will be providing refreshments.

The Book Fair is on Wednesday 8th November, straight after school. All books are £2.50 each & with every 5 books sold the school will receive 1 free book. Win, win!